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Post-Secondary Student Survey Email

An available and skilled workforce is the primary driver when businesses consider establishing a new location or expanding an existing one. If a region cannot provide the talent pipeline the business needs now and well into the future, it will likely be eliminated from consideration.

That is why Appalachian Power, the Robert C. Byrd Institute at Marshall University, and the West Virginia Development Office are partnering to conduct a workforce assessment and skills analysis of a 23-county region in West Virginia.
The West Virginia WIN project will gather information from key stakeholder groups to better understand the quality and availability of the regional workforce. The results of the study will be critical to our efforts to create new jobs and investment in the region and improve the quality of life for our residents.
This research will be even more impactful as we begin to understand what our economy and workforce will look like as we get the economy moving in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic. We have sent survey links to employers, job seekers, graduating high school seniors, post-graduates and educators. And this is where you can help.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are a community college, university or adult technical education student, please click on this link to take a short survey. Boyette, the consultant helping with this project, has designed a mobile-friendly survey that will take no more than five minutes to complete. Please be assured that all information will be confidential and no individual survey responses will be shared. If you are an alum of WV Northern Community College or an employer who receives this e-newsletter, you can also participate by clicking .
If you would like to learn more about the project or are unsure which survey you should fill out, please go to the project webpage at: www.westvirginiaWIN.org and click on the “surveys” link at the top right hand side of the page.
We appreciate your help but need to stress that because of the COVID-19 pandemic we are on a strict deadline. Please submit all survey responses by Monday, Oct. 5th. If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact Reteisha Byrd with Boyette Strategic Advisors, at 501.604.6121 or via email at byrd@boyette-sa.com.
Thank you for your time and cooperation with this important project!
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